
 
International Night 

Thank you to our AMAZING International Night chairs for putting on a wonderful event! 
Nafeesa Ahmad Alexis Ferreira Susan Medler  

Thank you to all of the Mason Ridge families that participated in International Night by 
hosting a country table or participating in a performance.  This program could not be a 

success without you.   
 

International Night and Science Night occur in alternating school years.  Our next Science 
Night will be held during the 2019-2020 school year.  Science Fair is held annually in February.  

 
Book Fair 

Thank you to our INCREDIBLE Book Fair chairs for running an amazing book fair. 
Erin Lamb Jennifer Harbaugh Chelli Johnson  

Thank you to all of the Mason Ridge families that volunteered to decorate the library, set up 
and take down the book fair and work throughout the book fair.  We appreciate your time and 
contributions to make this event a success.  Thank you to all of the Mason Ridge families that 

shopped at the book fair.  Your purchases directly support the school.  
 

Thank you to our many other volunteers who have organized and planned various events and 
activities this school year.  These activities would not be possible without your time and effort. 

Thank you for your volunteerism.   
ACE - Mindy Haas and Meg Eveland 

Author’s Visit - Amber Walsh 
Box Tops for Education - Laura Arnold and Jennifer Harbaugh 

Goodies for Grandparents - Brenda Morey 
Mason Ridge Celebrates 70 Years - Kelly Kreikemeir and Erin Lamb 

Math Facts Scholars - Sona Patel and Jenna Ottman 
Might Mustang Fund - Erica Bouchard and Emily Klimek 

My School Anywhere - Mary Kay Parini and Kelly Kreikemeier 
Pancake Breakfast - Kristel Mabie and Lori Eckerle 

PTO Website - Sobia Shahab 
School Pictures - Jenny Sonntag and Clarissa Smith 

School Supplies - Jessica Niemeier 
Spirit Nights - Lissa Sauer 

Spirit Wear - Dr. Dieken-Buchek 
Staff Appreciation - Darcie Rueschoff 

Teacher Conference Dinners - Liz Fales and Karen Antrobus 
Town and Country Parade Float - Vanessa Reuter and Amy Stanton 

Thank you to our all of our classroom coordinators who are busy planning for your students 
classroom. 


